
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Milano, February 21st 2020 
 

 
Dear Visitor, 
 
considering the new cases of infection that occurred in some countries of Lombardy, 
the Italian Ministry of Health has signed and issued a new press release, No. 87 of 
21 February 2020.  
 
In particular, it should be noted that for all individuals who, in the last fourteen days, 
have entered Italy after staying in China or in the areas affected by the epidemic, 
as identified by the World Health Organization: 
 
- the territorially competent Health Authority will adopt the measure of fiduciary 
home stay with active surveillance or, in the presence of difficult conditions, 
alternative measures of equivalent efficacy; 
- there is an obligation to communicate to the Prevention Department of the 
territorially competent health authority about a stay in the aforementioned areas. 
Failure to comply with the envisaged measures will constitute a violation of the 
Ordinance. 
 
Due to the current situation and to safeguard everyone’s health safety, we want to 
invite you to check that you do not fall into this condition, i.e. you are from non-
hazardous areas or present in Europe or Italy for over 14 days. 
 
We would like to remind you that all prevention measures such as disposable 
sanitizing gels, distributors of disinfectants, masks, etc. will be adopted. 
 
We will take care to keep you constantly updated based on future developments. 
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